
 

In response to the Governor’s Executive Order that provides 
relief from certain tax deadlines, New Milford’s Town 
Council voted on April 13th to approve a 90 day deferral on 
tax bills that will become due July 1, 2020. Instead of having 
to pay by August 1, 2020 without interest, taxpayers will 
have until October 1, 2020 to pay without interest.  On 
October 2, 2020 any current bills unpaid will be subject to 6% 
interest (1.5% interest per month from July-October). 

 Per the State of Connecticut - Taxpayers whose taxes 
are escrowed and paid by a mortgage company or 
bank are not eligible for the extended grace period. 

 No application is necessary for taxpayers if you are 
not a landlord and you do not have an escrow 
account – no further action is required. 

 If you are a landlord, the State of Connecticut asks 
you to complete the fillable form that can be found on 

the Tax Collector’s home page and return it to the tax 
collector’s office with supporting documentation on 
or before July 1st: 

o by emailing to:  taxdeferral@newmilford.org 

o OR  mail form & proof to:  Tax Collector – TDP 

     10 Main Street, New Milford, CT 06776 


